Hooksett Sewer Commission Workshop Minutes April 15, 2019

This workshop was held between 10:00am through 12:00pm. In attendance were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Bruce Kudrick and Dan Tatum from Stantec. The purpose of this workshop was for Stantec to go over the final design of the pump station. Stantec also submitted a Change order to the Sewer Commission in the amount of \$14,900.00 that will need to be approved at the meeting. The Sewer Commission and Stantec also discussed how best to proceed with the final stages of the pump station and how to proceed with getting this project out to bid. No decisions were made.

Respectfully submitted,

Clerk